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From: "Landolt, Corinne" <Corinne.Landolt@octapharmausa.com>
To: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2008 4:41 PM
Subject: Unforgettable evening - opening of new office
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Dear Jon  
  
We like to thank you and your staff for an unforgettable evening. Today everyone came to the office and talked 
about the fun experience. We even have some staff members who have attended other murder/mystery dinners 
and they were extremely skeptical. But only before the evening started. Afterwards, they had only praises for your 
performance.  
  
Once again, thank you and you can be assured, that whenever we organize something like this again, you are the 
first company we contact.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Corinne Landolt 
Marketing Manager 
  
Octapharma USA, Inc. 
5885 Trinity Parkway, Suite 350 
Centreville, VA, 20120 
  
Phone: 703 766 4876 
Mobile: 703 677 4393 
email: corinne.landolt@octapharma.com 
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